
 

DRIFFIELD NORTHFIELD INFANT SCHOOL 

 

Tel: 257487            20th October 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Harvest Celebration 

Thursday 4th November 

 

Unfortunately, this year due to continuing restrictions we are not 

holding our usual Harvest Festival.  The children will be doing Autumn 

activities throughout the day to celebrate Harvest and weather 

permitting, the Y2 School Choir will be singing on the main playground 

from 3.00pm.  You are most welcome to come and watch, please observe 

social distancing.  

 

We would like to encourage your child to contribute to the celebration, 

by donating items, tinned or packet food produce with a long date, 

toiletries or cleaning products for the Driffield Food Bank.  They are 

particularly short of UHT milk, tinned fruit, soup, tinned vegetables, 

sugar and size 6 nappies, but would be grateful for any donations.   

 

Alternatively, you may prefer to send a contribution of money towards 

our new sponsor child Happiness who we support.  Happiness is 4 years 

old and lives in a village called Kilimatinde in Tanzania.  Our sponsorship 

will help Happiness and her community by giving them access to clean 

water, nutritious food, healthcare and education.  They will also be given 

farm training with seeds and equipment to help families grow food so 

children do not go hungry and give them a way to earn a living. 

 

Please bring your donations to school on the morning of the Harvest 

Celebration.  Many thanks in supporting us. 

 

Driffield Northfield Infant School 

 

            


